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Containment ENROLLMENT NOTICE
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AHCCCS  (yiedicaid)

Our first care is your health care

Your new health plan will be Mercy Maricopa Integrated Care as of April 1, 2014.

NOTICE:

Starting April 1, 2014 you will be enrolled with Mercy Maricopa Integrated Care for your behavioral
health and medical health care needs. This change is so all of your behavioral health and physical health
care can be coordinated among your health plan and providers.

Your current AHCCCS Health Care Plan will be responsible for your medical health care needs through
March 31, 2014. Magellan of Arizona will be responsible for your behavioral health care needs through
March 31, 2014. Mercy Maricopa Integrated Care will be responsible for your medical and behavioral
health care needs as of April 1, 2014.

Your current AHCCCS Health Care Plan will transfer important medical information to your new health
plan, which is Mercy Maricopa Integrated Care. You will keep all of your current behavioral health
providers and services for at least the first 6 months. Mercy Maricopa Integrated Care will talk to
providers to ask them to continue their contracts past the first 6 months.

You will be receiving more information from Mercy Maricopa Integrated Care within the next few
weeks.

MEDICARE:

Mercy Maricopa Integrated Care is also a Medicare plan. If you have Medicare, Mercy Maricopa
Integrated Care will be able to coordinate your behavioral health, physical health and prescription drugs.
If you are interested, you will need to call Mercy Maricopa to enroll in their Medicare plan. Mercy
Maricopa will send you more information on how you can enroll.

QUESTIONS:
For assistance, please call 1-866-796-5598, and for hearing impaired (TTY/TDD) 711.



